
Con^ers^amij«

From: AARP <aarpwebact@actlon.aarp.org> on behalf of Madeline Callahan
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:33 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mcir 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North Carolin^a Utilities Commission to reject the unf^iir Duhe Energy
Cdrolinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duhe's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending request. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition, Duhe's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Caroiinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Ms. Madeline Callahan

426 Touch Me Not Lane

Charlotte, NC 28216-2749
(704) 395-2949
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Conyers, Tamika

^rom: AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of Perry Hayes
<aarpwebact@actlon.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:33 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mar 5, 2020

NC Utilities CoYnmissior)

Dear Utilities Commission,

I ur^e the North Carolma Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Vuke Energy
Carolinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The PublicStaff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive Infrastructure spending request. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition. Duke's proposed return on equity is too hiqh and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mr. Perry Hayes
19218 Coachmans Tree

Cornelius, NC 2S031
(704) S95-413S
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Conyers, Tamika

From. AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of Rebecca Garrett
<aarpwebact(a)action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:33 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
Caroiinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending request. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition, Duke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Caroiinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Ms. Rebecca Oarrett

4752 Carberry Court
Charlotte, NC 2S226-3270
(336) 309-0045
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Conyeig, Tamika

Pfon: AARP <aarpwebact@actlon.aarp.org> on behalf of Randy Nehrkorn
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:33 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

AAcir 5, 2020

NC Utilities Connmission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North Ccirolinci Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
Carolinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recomnnended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending reguest. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition. Duke's proposed return on eguity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mr. Randy Nehrkorn
17512 lA/estmill Ln

Charlotte, IL 28277
(045) 404-4715
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Conyers, Tamika

Ffoni: AARP <aarpwebact@actlon.aarp.org> on behalf of Shirley Gunthorpe
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:32 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mcir 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unf^iir Duke Energy
Cflrolinas rcite proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead- North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending request. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition. Duke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Ms. Shirley Cunthorpe
1408 River Dr

Belmont, NC 28012

(704) 591-8590
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Conyers, Tamika

From: AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of Shirley Settlemyre
,  <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:32 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mflr 5, 2020

NC Utilities Cominission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
Carolinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recoynmended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending reguest. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition, Duke's proposed return on eguity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their loiAjer
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Ms. Shirley Settlemyre
6112 Rosebriar Lane

Charlotte, NC 2S277

704-43-1S26
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Conyers, Tamika

AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of Colleen Howard
<aarpwebact@actlon.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5,2020 6:32 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

AAar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
Carolinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending reduest. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition. Duke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rafe hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

AAs. Colleen Howard

17919 Kings Point Drive unit i

Cornelius, NC2S031
(734) 74S-8393
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Conyers, Tamika

FfO"!* AARP <aarpwebact(5)actlon.aarp.org> on behalf of Jeffrey Mlnchener
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:32 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mar 5; 2020

NIC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
Carolinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

As a retired person living on a fixed income I beg you to turn down the proposed
rate hike.

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending request. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition. Duke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy.Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mr. Jeffrey Minchener
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Conyers, Tamika

^rom: AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of Sharon Biondo
<aarpwebact(5)actioaaarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:32 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

N\ar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

How are we going to afford this?! I ^uess a PROPANE HEATER costs less than 1
months service charges. I reaiiy don't understand why the public has to pay for
a corporation's mistake. Aren't we "being charged for services not rendered"? Pid
we vote on a "bail out" and I missed the notice? Are the stock holders more
important (money wise) than the thousands of customers who chose or depend
on Puke to provide what they promised? And pay their bills religiously every
month. I think enough is enough when your electric bill is a guarter of the cost
of your rental or mortgage. Please listen to your constituents beyond the
boardroom.

Therefore, I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair
Puke Energy Carolinas rate proposals (Pocket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Puke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Puke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending reguest. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition. Puke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.
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Conyers, Tamika

Pro*"* AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of Robert Nixon
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:32 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

t\Aar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Decir Utilities Commission,

1 urge the North Caroi'ma Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Vuke Energy
Caroiinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending request. We can't afford it and-the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition. Duke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Caroiinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mr. Robert Nixon

165S lA/hites Kennel Road, #114

Burlington, NC 27215
(336) 270-6303
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Conyers, Tamika

AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of Robert Nixon
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:32 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Connmission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North Caroima Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
CaroWnas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North CaroVmlans shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending request. lA/e can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to baiar^ce paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition, Duke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mr. Robert Nixon

165S lA/hites Kennel Road, #114

Burlington, NC 27215
(336) 270-630S
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Con^ere^Tamij«

AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of Robert Nixon

<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>
Sent: , Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:32 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mcir 5, 2020

NC Utilities Cominission

Dear Utilities Commlssior],
' t

I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
Carolines rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending reguest. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition, Duke's proposed return on eguity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mr. Robert Nixon

165S lA/hites Kennel Road, #114
Burlington, AL 27215
(336) 270-630S
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Conyers, Tamika

AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of Janlne Golden
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:32 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

AAar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

De^^ir Utilities Commission,

1 urge the North Caroi'ma Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
Caroiinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential Increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duhe's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending request. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

I'm a senior citizen living on a fixed income. You are requesting a 6.7% increase.
Ironically, those of us living with Social Security only are receiving a 1.6%
increase for 2020.

So, please enlighten me...I don't understand as to how the 6.7% is Justifiable for
the elderly.

In addition. Duke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Caroiinas rate hike proposals.

368



Conyers, Tamika

From: AARP <aarpwebact@actlon.aarp.org> on behalf of Marsha Moreland
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:32 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I really don't know how much more the poor and elderly are supposed to bear in
this state. I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair
Duke Energy Carolinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential Increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recoYnmended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending request. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition, Duke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mrs. Marsha ̂ Aoreland

13127 Reunion St

Charlotte, NC 28278
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Conyers, Tamika

From: AARP <aarpwebact(a)action.aarp.org> on behalf of Jack Peters
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:32 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

M<ar 5, 2020

NC Utilities CoKnmission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
Caroimas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.
Customers should not be charged for duke's stupidity.
There is no excuse for what duke did and they should have to pay for the
cleanup and any health problems caused by the coal ash without making us pay
for any part of it.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending reguest. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition. Duke's proposed return on eguity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy CaroUnas rate hike proposals.

I agree with all that was said here. Please reject duke energy's proposals and
help the people of North Carolina with lower rates not higher rates.
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Conyers, Tamika

^Tom: AARP <aarpwebact(a)actton.aarp.org> on behalf of John crews
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:32 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mcir 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duhe Energy
Carolines r^ite proposals (pocket No. B-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duhe's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duhe's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending reguest. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition, Duhe's proposed return on eguity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy CaroUnas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mr. John crews

4251 boulder dr

morganton, NC 2S655
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Conyers, Tamika

^fom: MRP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of Richard Pruette
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:32 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mar 5, 2020

NIC Utilities Cominission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duhe Energy
Carolinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending request. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition. Duke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them^the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mr. Richard Pruette

108 Lee Loop

Morganton, NC 28655
(828) 391-3322
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Conyers, Tamika

Ffoni* AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of Dan Wilkes
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:31 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

AAar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Cominission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North Caroima Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
Carolinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or ■
excessive infrastructure spending request. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition, Duke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mr. Dan lA/ilkes

6632 Flat Creek Drive

Charlotte, NC 2S277
(704) 443-7774
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Conyers, Tamika

From: AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of Anda Cochran
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:31 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

AAar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

1 urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Vuke Energy
Carolinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending reguest. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition. Duke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.
Customers should not bear the cost of Duke's irresponsibility

Thank you for your consideration,

Mrs. Anda Cochran

12120 Plaza Rd Ext

charlotte, NC 2S215
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Conyers, Tamika

^rom: AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of Anda Cochran
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: , Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:31 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mar 5, 2020

NJC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Vuke Energy
Carolinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive Infrastructure spending reduest. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition. Duke's proposed return on eguity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.
Customers should not bear the cost of Duke's irresponsibility

Thank you for your consideration,

Mrs. Anda Cochran

12120 Plaza Rd Ext

charlotte, NC 28215
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Conyers, Tamika

From: AARP <aarpwebact(5)action.aarp.org> on behalf of Joe Looney
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:31 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mar 5, 2020

NC Utilities CoinKnisston

Dear Utilities Commission,

I ur^e the North CaroWna Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duhe Energy
Carolinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommev^ded a significant decrease
in rates instead. North CaroWmaas shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure sper\d\Y\g request. lA/e can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition. Duke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mr. Joe Looney
P.O Box 1S31

Davidson, NC 2S036
(704) S92-9SS5
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Conyers, Tamika

From: AARP <aarpwebact(a)actlon.aarp.org> on behalf of Catherine Heiiner
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:31 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Cominission

Dear Utilities Commission^

I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
Carolinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending reguest. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition, Duke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mrs. Catherine Hellner

17433 Captain Ardrey Rd.
Charlotte, NC 2S277
(704) 544-25S6
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Conyers, Tamika

From: Sam Witherspoon <swspoon3@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:08 PM
To: Statements

Subject: Help Push Back On Unfair Rate Hikes

Right now, the North Carolina Utilities Commission is considering proposals from Duke Energy

Progress that could raise residential rates by as much as 14.3%.

The commission's own public staff, which advocates for electric customers, has

recommended a 6% rate decrease for North Carolinians.

When it comes to our electricity, I want to pay for the actual energy I use without unfair

shifts in cost being proposed by Duke which would hike our rates.

Rate hike requests by Duke Energy Progress would not only force us to pay for the

company's coal ash cleanup, but Includes a grid Improvement plan that is excessive: $8.7

billion over ten years. Since the company earns a return on Its infrastructure spending,

"gold plating" grid Improvements with unnecessary Items makes our rates unaffordable.

That Is why your oversight of the company's spending plan Is essential. I agree with

interveners who suggest this spending be dealt with elsewhere.

Additionally, the company's monthly customer charge Is too high ($14 a month before we

even turn on a light). I agree with other parties it should be roiled back to $11.15 a month.

I understand the company also has an obligation to Its shareholders, but the return on

equity the company is seeking Is too high and could cost residential payers billions In

unnecessary costs.

I hope you recognize consumer's Interests and support the Public Staffs and other

interveners' recommendations to trim the rate hike requests and to lower the return on

equity to the 9.3% percent.
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Conyers, Tamika

From: AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of Cynthia Steward
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:03 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
Carolinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending request. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition, Duke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas

Thank you for your consideration,

Ms. Cynthia Steward
1007 Bilmark Ave

Charlotte, NC 2S213
(630) 373-5S49
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Con^ere^Tamil«

From: AARP < aarpwebact@action.aarp.org > on behalf of Linwood Brooks
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:03 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

AAar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the^North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
Carolinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending reguest. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition. Duke's proposed return on eguity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

AAr. Linwood Brooks

6124 Rosebriar Lane

Charlotte, NC 28277
(704) 542-0990
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Conyers, Tamika

^ront: AARP <aarpwebact@actlon.aarp.org> on behalf of Bill Hodgin
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:03 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission
) -

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
CaroUnas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending request. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition. Duke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy CaroUnas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mr. Bill Hodgin
32 Sanderling Avenue
Georgetown, SC 29440

(704) 454-S270
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jonyers, Tamika

AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of Ralph McNatt
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:03 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

De^r Utilities Commission,

I ur^e the North Caroima Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
Carolines rate proposais (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending request. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition. Duke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please rejectthe unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mr. Ralph McNatt
5000 Cedar Forest Dr.

Charlotte, NC 2S226
(704) 541-0659
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Conyers, Tamika

^rom: AARP < aarpwebact@action.aarp.org > on behalf of Gregory Thompson
<aarpwebact@actlon.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:03 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

t^ar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North Caroi'ma. Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
Carol'mas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burder]s us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending reguest. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition. Duke's proposed return on eguity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be roiled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mr. Qregory Thompson
6109 Paw Creek Rd.

Charlotte, NC 28214-2001

(704) 698-5982
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Conyers, Tamika

Ffom. AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of Randy F.
<aarpwebact(a)action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:02 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duhe Energy
CaroVinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending request. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition. Duke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy CaroUnas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mr. Randy F.
The plaza
charlotte, NC 2S215

(704) 933-7664
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Conyers, Tamika

ProniJ AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of Sandra Staley
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:02 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214.

Mar 5, 2020

MC Utilities Cominission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
CaroVinas rate proposals (Docket No. B~7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommendiedi a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending request. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their -
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buyinq food and medicine.

In addition. Duke's proposed return on equity is too hiqh and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charqe should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mrs. Sandra Staley
2829 Patten Hill Drive

Matthews, NC 2S105
(954) 9S7-3961
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^onyers, Tamika

Froni: AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of Sandra Staley
< aarpwebact@action.aarp.org >

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:02 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North Caroi'ma Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
Carolinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending request. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition. Duke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mrs. Sandra Staley
2S29 Patten Hill Drive

Matthews, NC 2S105

(954) 9S7-3961
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Con^erej^TamilM

Prom: AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of Stephanie Barbour
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:02 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
Carolinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending request. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition, Duke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Ms. Stephanie Barbour
7207 McTeal Pi

Charlotte, NC 2S262

(980) 21S-9539
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Conyers, Tamika

From: MRP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of James Taylor
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:02 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

As an older American I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject
the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending request. We can't afford It and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition, Duke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mr. James Taylor
3551 Forestdale Drive

Apt AA

Burlington, NC 27215
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Conyers, Tamika

Prom- AARP <aarpwebact@actioaaarp.org> on behalf of James Taylor
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:02 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

N^ar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Decir Utilities Commission,

As a older American I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the
unfair Duke Energy CaroVinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending reguest. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition, Duke's proposed return on eguity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mr. James Taylor
3551 Forestdale Drive

Apt AA

Burlington, NC 27215
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Con^ers^Taniil«

From: AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of Bonnie Rudisill

<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>
Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:02 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

M<ar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North CaroWna Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
CaroWnas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential Increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recomynended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending reguest. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition. Duke's proposed return on eguity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mrs. Bonnie Rudisill

12433 Belmont Mansion Drive

Charlotte, NC 23273
(704) 617-9717
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Conyers, Tamika

From: AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of eilzabeth Stevenson
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:02 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
Caroiinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recoYnmended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending reguest. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
farnilies, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition, Duke's proposed return on eguity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Caroiinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Ms. elizabeth Stevenson

9144 Elrose PI

Charlotte, NC 2S277-3124

(704) 523-0921
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Conyers, Tamika

From: AARP <aarpwebact@actlon.aarp.org> on behalf of Greg Mathison
<aarpwebact(5)action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:02 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

AAar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
Carolinas rate proposals (pocket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending request. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition, Duke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mr. Cireg Mathison

728

Meadow Lake Dr

Matthews, NC 28105
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Con^ere^amil«

From: AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of Emily Lucas
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:02 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I ur^e the North Caroima Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duhe Energy
Caroiinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Sta-ff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending request. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition. Duke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mrs. Emily Lucas
223 Manning Drive
2S209-3433

Charlotte, NC 2S209
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Conyers, Tamika

From: AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of MICHAEL RODRIGUEZ
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:02 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mar 5; 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission^

I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
Caroiinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending request. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition. Duke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Caroiinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mr. MICHAEL RODRIGUEZ

11605 Mersington Ln
Charlotte, NC 2S277

(704) 942-7500
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Conyers, Tamika

From: AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of Glen Millard
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 7:01 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North CaroVma Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
Carolinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential'
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending reduest. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition, Duke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

AAr. Cjlen AAillard

P.O. Box 1354

\card, NC 28666

(336) 624-2320
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Conyers, Tamlka

From: AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of Annette Haskell
<aarpwebact@actlon.aarp.org>

Sent: i Thursday, March 5,2020 7:01 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

t\Aar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities CoYY]YY\ission,

I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
CaroUnas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214),

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending reguest. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition, Duke's proposed return on eguity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy CaroUnas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

AAs. Annette Haskell

5501 Collins St

Charlotte, NC 28269

(704) 7S0-2S13



Conyers, Tamika

From: AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of Shawn Picard
< aarpwebact@action.aarp.org >

Sent: Thursday, March S, 2020 7:01 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mar 5, 2020

NJC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duhe Energy
Carolinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duhe's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending reguest. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition, Duke's proposed return on eguity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mr. Shawn Picard

16411 old stone crossing dr
charlotte, NC 2S213

(50S) 207-6219
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Conyers, Tamlka

From: MRP <aarpwebact@actlon.aarp.org> on behalf of Tammy Kendall
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 7:02 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mar 5; 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I ur^e the North Caroi'ma Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duhe Energy
Carolinas rate proposals (Docteet No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duhe's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recoYnmended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duhe's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending request. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pochetbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition, Duke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
(ess electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Ms. Tammy Kendall
225 Silverlake dr

Burlington, NC 27215
(336) 227-1424
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Conyers, Tamika

From: AARP <aarpwebact@actlon.aarp.org> on behalf of STEVEN REID
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 7:02 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mflr 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I ur^e the North Caroiina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
Carolinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recer)tly recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending reguest. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition. Duke's proposed return on eguity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older-Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mr. STEVEN REID

7110 AMBERLY HILL RD

CHARLOTTE, NC 2S215

(704) 380-1848
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Conyers, Tamika

^rom: AARP <aarpwebact@actlon.aarp.org> on behalf of Richard Little
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 7:02 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Coynmisslon,

I urge the North CaroUyia Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Vuke Energy
CaroVinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommendedi a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending request. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses alon^ with buying food and medicine.

In addition, Duke's proposed return on ec|uity is too hi^h and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please rejectthe unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mr. Richard Little

5235 Mineral Springs Mountain Ave
Valdese, NC 2S690

(525) 244-2554



Conyers, Tamika

Fro'"- AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of wayne gao
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday. March 5, 2020 7:02 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mflr 5, 2020

NC Utilities Cofnmission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North Caroiina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
Carolinas rate proposals (Docket No. B-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending reguest. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families^ many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition, Duke's proposed return on eguity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mr. wayne gao

5916 pale moss
charlotte, NC 2S269

(314) 757-1053



^nyers, Tamika

From: AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of arlene mccray
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 7:02 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

AAdir 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,
\

I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
Carolinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending request. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other ■
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition. Duke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
[ess electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

AAiss arlene mccray
2621 Swansong Lane

Charlotte, NC 2S213
(90S) 247-6670
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Conyers, Tamika

From: AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of Tony Wiley
< aarpwebact@actlon.aarp.org >

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 7:02 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mar 5, 2020

NC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
Carolinas rate proposals (Docket No. E~7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recoYnmended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending request. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

in addition, Duke's proposed return on eguity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their tower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mr. Tony Wiley
2114 Morningside dr
Burlington, NC 27217
(336) 260-796S
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Conyers, Tamlka

From: MRP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of Jacquelyn Green
<aarpwebact@actlon.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 7:02 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

N[ar 5, 2020

NJC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duke Energy
Caroiinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending recjuest. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition. Duke's proposed return on eguity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Caroiinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Ms. Jacguelyn Qreen
9808 Cayenne Drive
Charlotte, NC 2S214-S946

(S43) 377-7046
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Conyers, Tamika

Fro*"* AARP <aarpwebact@actloaaarp.org> on behalf of reginald Moore
<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 7:02 PM
To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket No. E-7 Sub 1214

Mar 5, 2020

NIC Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission,

I urge the North Carolina Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Duhe Energy
Carolinas rate proposals (Docket No. E-7, Sub 1214).

The proposed 6.7% residential increase unfairly shifts costs to residential
customers and burdens us with the expense of Duke's coal ash cleanup.

The Public Staff of the commission recently recommended a significant decrease
in rates instead. North Carolinians shouldn't pay for Duke's cleanup or
excessive infrastructure spending request. We can't afford it and the spending
does not benefit residential customers.

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age 50-plus and their
families, many of whom struggle to balance paying utility bills and other
household expenses along with buying food and medicine.

In addition, Duke's proposed return on equity is too high and could cost
residential customers billions in unnecessary costs.

Finally, the customer charge should be rolled back. Older Americans tend to use
less electricity, and high fixed charges deny them the full benefit of their lower
usage.

Please reject the unfair Duke Energy Carolinas rate hike proposals.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mrs. reginald Moore
7108 Hollyhouse Dr
Charlotte, NC 2S215-3734
(704) 200-1S32
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